
A chocolate quiz to celebrate Easter.
Can you remember which chocolates had these
advertising slogans?
1. The lighter way to enjoy chocolate
2.  Feel the bubbles
3. The taste of paradise
4. Get some nuts
5. Why have cotton when you could have 

silk?
6. It’s not for girls
7. Soft on the outside, crunchy on the 

inside
8. Take it easy
9. It’s not Terry’s, it’s mine
10. And all because the lady loves .....

Club News
Our first Zoom AGM and demonstration was a
resounding success. 
26 members attended the AGM and 47 members and

friends saw Mark Entwistle’s stunning demonstration.  
We were overwhelmed by the positive feedback we

received.  Some of our guests sent generous donations,
which was very unexpected, and one person is going to
become a member.
We were delighted that so many members mastered

the Zoom.  If you had any problems that you would like
help with, please get in touch and we will do our best to
assist you.  
Our president, Morag, is keen for us to have a social

event at our meeting on 29 March so that we can chat to
each other.  If you had any problem with this in the
breakout rooms, please let us help beforehand so that
you can join in.  

Make yourself a nice afternoon tea and an Easter
Bonnet and you can tell us all about it and how you made
it.  We will have a mini demonstration of the committee’s
afternoon tea ideas, too. 
If you have given us your contact details, you will get a

link for this meeting automatically.  You will also be able
to “bring a friend” as we did in February.  There will be
no charge for your friend.  We hope to have as good a
turnout as we did in February.  
Zoom meetings will continue this year until the hall is

open again. Stay well.
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Find Us On The Internet
Go to www.nafascheshire.org.uk or
facebook.com
Then search for Stockport Afternoon Flower Club
Club email: flowerarrangers@btinternet.com

Cheshire Area News

This afternoon tea with roses by Sue Wilkinson is
perfect for our next meeting.  Why not decorate
your afternoon tea with flowers?  We’d love to see
them.

Answers for last month:
1. Broom  2. Cowslip  3. Cow parsley  4. Anemone  

5. Wallflower 6. Ros(é)  7. Sunflowers  8. Red Hot poker 

9. Primrose 10. Daisy, Daisy.

Zoom meeting Instruction
A very simple video showing this is on our facebook page
or you can access it on youtube.  Look for “Smart Simple
Digital - How to Join a Zoom meeting for the first time”.
Please have a go, we’d love to see you.

The demonstrations and workshops run by Area
have proved very popular.
New links for March have been sent to you.  

March Zoom Meeting
29 March  2pm

Join us for afternoon tea - and wear your bonnet
Details of the April meeting will be in the next newsletter

AGM Report  
Club Officers: The following have been elected to form
the committee of the club for 2021/22:
Chairman: Joan Quinland
Vice Chairman & Hostess: Vacant
Secretary & Prog. sec.: Christine Leigh
Treasurer: Susan Wilkinson
Trading officer: Barbara Court
Publications Officer: Susan Jacklin
General member: Mary Brownhill
General member: Jenny Went
The meeting was chaired by our president, Morag

McCord.  The Zoom meeting concluded successfully and
was followed by a stunning demonstration by Mark
Entwistle


